
 
 

CBE provides clarification regarding international travel  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY —Sydney Smith, director, Area V will correct information and provide 
clarity about the current status of CBE international student trips. 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:        Friday, November 27 
Time:        2 p.m. 
Place:      Education Centre, 1221-8 St., S.W. 
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